
June 1, 1999

Herbert S. Yolles, Chairman
Appraisal Subcommittee
2000 K Street, NW, Suite 310
!ashington, D.C, 20006

Dear Mr. Yolles:

The Nebraska Real Estate Appraiser Board acknowledges receipt of your letter of May 21, 1999
regarding the review of the Nebraska appraiser regulatory program by the Appraisal Subcommittee.

We are pleased with your findings and will strive to continue to fulfill our mission effectively and in a
manner consistent with Title XI of the Financial Institutions, Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Act of
1989.


